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Amendments to publication: 
 
July 21, 2022: 
Changes made: Page 78, Hate Crime for Issaquah PD: Corrected to include a type of bias that 

had been omitted from the agency breakdown. 
 
Page 82, Hate Crime for Tumwater PD: No hate crime was reported by 
Tumwater PD.  Due to a transposition in the agency’s numeric identifier, the 
agency name was incorrect; it should have been the Washington State Parks 
and Recreation Commission.   
 


